
 

 

Hawaiian Acres Community Center Restoration 
Week ending May 27, 2023 
 
Aloha, 
 
This week we made visible progress on our Community Association’s Building 
Restoration Project. We received the go-ahead from Hawaiʻi County to demolish the old 
Community Center. The original center had stood for over 50 years. Unfortunately, it will 
soon be a memory. 
 
Our Board of Directors has been reviewing new building design ideas. The goal is to 
make the new center more accessible and to serve our community’s needs better.  
Watch for future posting of the design prints as soon as they are available. 
 
In the meantime, here are some pictures of phase one of our Hawaiian Acres Building 
Restoration Project.  
 
Mahalo,  
Doug Schabell 

 

 
  

 

 


